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Friday 13th June 2025  

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

Welcome back to our last half term of 2024-2025 academic year, we hope you all 

had a lovely break and enjoyed some time together with your families. We have had 

a busy week, which started with our prayer and liturgy focus thinking about the Holy 

Spirit and Pentecost.  We have been reflecting upon how we are filled with the Holy 

Spirit and how we can use this to help spread peace and love amongst us.  

 

On Tuesday, we celebrated our First Holy Communion children with a whole school 

assembly, it was lovely to share this special sacrament together as a school family.  

 

On Thursday, we welcomed our new Reception families to school for our Welcome 

meeting and we are looking forward to introducing them to our school over the 

coming weeks.  

 

There have been a lot of extra trips and visits this week including a visit to the 

University for Y6 ‘Students of the Future Roadshow’, a Y3 visit to the Cathedral for 

Good Shepherd Mass and our Pupil Leadership Team have also been to a local 

reading event to meet an author.  

 

Journey in Love: Next week we will be completing our RSHE scheme of work, 

information regarding this was sent out to all families, if you do not want your child to 

take part you must inform the school office or one of our Leadership team. 

 

Athletics: A huge well done to all of our Athletics Team who took part in a number of 

events on Wednesday.  A big thankyou to our staff and parents who came to help 

support us.  We appreciate that this meant many of you spent a long time spectating 

and thank you for your patience. We will be reviewing plans for next year moving 

forwards.  

 
If you have any items of toiletries e.g. soap, shampoo, shower gel, toothpaste etc. 

which will be donated to Asylum Link on World Refugee Week (Friday 20th June) as 

part of our School of Sanctuary work and Refugee week, these would be 

gratefully received.   
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A big thank you for all your support with our children’s Summer raffle, we managed 

to raise £145.00. Thank you!   

 

Reminders:  

 

• Royal Navy Y6 workshop day – Monday 16th June  

• Y6 Careers Day: Wednesday 18th June (9.15am-11.45am): We have a 
number of interesting volunteers with inspiring career information to share 
with our children 

• Reception places - September 2025 - We do still have places in our 
Reception class for September 2025, please contact the school office if you 
would like further information 

• Nursery places - September 2025 - If your child is reaching three years old 
please contact the school office as we have places in our nursery class - 
mornings only 8.45am -11.45am  

• Breakfast Club: If you are able, please continue to give us your donations 
for this service, this helps to fund this provision 

• Monday 23rd June: Jubilee Pledge Day  

• Y5 parent meeting: Y7 Application information will be discussed and given 
out - Thursday 26th June at 2.30pm in the infant hall  

• Y4 Fir class - St Peter and St Paul Assembly: Parents are invited to attend 
our POW assembly at 2.30pm.  

• End of Term date: School closes on Friday 18th July at 1pm  
 

Thank you for your support  

 

 

Mrs G Murphy                                  Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher           Deputy Head Teacher  

 

 

 
 


